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3rd October 2023 

In continuation with "Swachhata Hi Seva" initiative, the NSS volunteers of Don Bosco 

College of Engineering along with the staff members  took part in campus cleaning 

drive on 3rd October 2023.  

The cleanliness drive started with the cleanliness pledge taken by the volunteers and 

staff members in their respective departments.  

The volunteers then helped in cleaning the respective department staffroom, 

laboratories, workshop, library and  administration section. 

Unwanted used books and files were collected and sent for shredding.  

The volunteers and staff members actively took part in the cleanliness drive making 

the campus look much cleaner and organized than before. 

 


